
 ‘BROADCAST’ 
Newsletter 4: September 29th 2023 

Dear Parents, 

This week, the children have really enjoyed engaging in their topic they are studying. It is always pleasing 

to hear them make links with their prior knowledge from studies they have completed previously. The 

children find the sequence line in the hall invaluable for helping them know more and remember more. 

Please talk to your child about their knowledge and support them with their enthusiasm. We want to 

build that real thirst for knowledge by developing curiosity.   

 

PAWS PRINTS 

 

 

WEEKLY NEWS:  Year 3 Big Write- 

I am writing to persuade you to complete 

your amazing P.A.W.S. Firstly, if you finish 

your P.A.W.S. then you will get a 

magnificent sticker! Secondly, you don’t 

have to do your PA.W.S. all by yourself you 

can do it with your family as well. Also, if 

you do your P.A.W.S. you will learn more 

and more and become smarter. The excellent 

teachers have thought carefully about the fun 

tasks so you have to do it. When I did my 

P.A.W.S. in year one I was a bit nervous but 

now I am great at it! I love doing P.A.W.S 

because there are so many excellent activities 

to choose from. When you do your P.A.W.S. 

your teachers will be really proud of you. 

You want a sticker don’t you? Finally, you 

have to do your P.A.W.S. to be a part of our 

amazing Castle Hill school. 

 Yours Faithfully Nila 

 

 
This week the title is: ‘          Marvellous Mammals’ 

 

Let’s help our children to stay 

determined in meeting 

challenges of their learning. 

Resilience is the key to 

success! In assembly today, we 

awarded Platinum children for 

displaying these skills.  

This could link to dinosaurs or mammals- or maybe you’d like to make up your own 

mythical beast. 

Let your imagination flow…………. 

Milo has really 

inspired us by 

making a packtype 

dog out of clay for 

his PAWS 

homework. 
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DATES FOR AUTUMN TERM 

 Tuesday 10th October- Bedtime Story Event for Year 2 and 3 at 5-6pm-more details will be given to 

these classes. 

 Wednesday 11th October- Harvest Festival- 9.00am Year 6 parents invited 

 Wednesday 11th October- 11am-12pm Reception Parents Coffee Morning  

 Wednesday 18th October-4pm-7pm Parents’ Evening-Online 

 Thursday 19th October- 3.20pm-6pm Parents’ Evening 3.20pm-6pm  

 Friday 27th October-INSET Day -Staff only  

 MONDAY 30TH OCTOBER-FRIDAY 3RD NOVEMBER -HALF TERM 

 Monday 6th November-INSET Day- Staff only  

 Tuesday 7th November- school starts  

 Friday 17th November-Children in Need 

 Wednesday 22nd November- 1.30pm-2.30pm Open afternoon for new Reception 2024  

 Wednesday 29th November- 2.30pm-3.30pm- Work Celebration Event for all existing parents to come 

and see their child’s work.  

 Friday 8th December- Nativity and Christmas Fayre (Revised date) Friday 15th December- PAWS in  

 Friday 15th December-Year 6 trip to House of Parliament 

SCHOOL COUNCIL NEWS 

 

On Tuesday, Mrs Houlston will lead assembly. She will be inviting children to apply to be on the 

School Council. This is a very important role that enables them to present the views of their class in 

order to impact decisions made in the school. Last year, we worked really hard to be more 

environmentally friendly because the school was persuaded by some great Mastiffs.  

Timeline of events:  

Tuesday 3rd October-Assembly explaining to KS2 children what a manifesto looks like and 

encouraging children to write one. 

 Monday 9th October- Manifestoes presented in class. Class vote. 

 Monday 16th October and Tuesday 17th October- 4 selected manifestoes from each KS2 class read in 

assembly. 

Tuesday 17th October: Polling station opens. Children vote for their new School Council. 

 

FRIENDS SOCIAL CALENDAR 

Thursday 26th October - Monster Ball                             

KS1 4.15pm-5.15pm ★ KS2 5.30pm-6.30pm                     

(Wear Halloween Fancy Dress)  

Friday 8th December – Christmas Fayre 

UNIFORM available in the COMMUNITY HUB 

Last Thursday of each month -Please take a look. 

There’s lots that looks brand new-especially for UKS2. 

The Children’s Commissioner has launched a 

project called ‘The Big Ambition’. 

 The survey is open until Friday 15 December. 

Parents and other adults can complete the survey 

on behalf of children aged 0 to 5 years to ensure 

the voices from early years settings are heard. 

Go online-enter ‘The Big Ambition’ and scan the QR 

code.  


